February 11, 2020
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing has been set for revision on the plat of Lake

Louise Subdivision.
The revision includes lot 41 within Lake Louise Subdivision.
The public hearing is set for Tuesday, March 24, 2020, at 10:00 A.M. in the

Commissioners Courtroom. All persons interested in revision to this plat may appear at the

public hearing with opposition should they so desire.

Lucy Hebron

Wood County Judge

To be published in the Wood County Monitor on February 27, March 5, and
March 12, 2020.



